
Linford and Bradgate homework for the Autumn term.  

 

Our topic is Hooray! Let’s go on holiday and we would like you to find out about popular food from a 

different country. It can be a place that you have visited or somewhere you would like to visit. 

Maybe you could write about a special meal that you ate on holiday. 

When you have found out what the people that live in the country like to eat, we would like you and 

an adult to cook something that comes from the country you have chosen! It could be Spaghetti 

Bolognese or Pizza from Italy, Hamburgers from America, Chilli from Mexico or even Snails from 

France! The choice is up to you and your adult. 

Please take pictures of you preparing, cooking and eating your meal and bring them into school 

along with the recipe. Can you please return your homework by 20th December 2017. 

Happy cooking! 

 

 


